
 

 

 

 
 

Date: July 10, 2020 
 

To: Chief School Administrators 
 

Route To: School Business Officials 
 

From: Glenn Forney, Deputy Assistant Commissioner 
 Division of Finance 

 
Revised State Aid Notices Now Available 

 
The revised Fiscal Year 2021 state aid notices will be available on the School Aid Payments and Notices 
(School Aid) link on the New Jersey Department of Education’s Homeroom webpage. The figures 
included in the notices are pursuant to P.L.2020, c.43 and are subject to the provisions of the FY 2021 
Appropriations Act once enacted. 
 
Your district Homeroom Administrator can add user accounts or authorize existing user accounts for the 
School Aid Payments and Notices webpage by using the Homeroom Administration portal. 
 
All school districts will be able to access their school aid notices on Friday, July 10, 2020.  

  
Please review the School Aid notices carefully and direct any questions to staid@doe.nj.gov. 
 
 
 
c: Members, State Board of Education 
 Kevin Dehmer, Interim Commissioner of Education 
 NJDOE Staff 
 Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
 Garden State Coalition of Schools 
 NJ LEE Group 

http://homeroom.state.nj.us/
https://homeroom4.doe.state.nj.us/wua/
mailto:staid@doe.nj.gov

